
Since 1991,support giving has been gratefully received through the Deductible Gift Recipient 

facility.  People desire to give young people HOPE and a positive input into family life, their 

careers, our community and nation.  As voluntary treasurer since 1997 it has been rewarding to 

see the results. 


